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CONGRATULATIONS!

Dear NG family,
Congratulations for earning the “School of Distinction Award" by the
2021-2022 Cognia Accreditation Review Team.
New Generation International Schools was recognized by the Schools
of Distinction Program for the outstanding services it provides
to learners as well as its excellence in education that are both aligned
with Cognia Performance Standards and Indicators.

A Message from the School Principal
We are very proud of our parents, students, and faculty members’ strong,
smooth, and successful start. We would like to seize this opportunity to thank
our parents who have shown support, understanding, and flexibility. We are
also proud of our students who have gracefully adapted to our school routines
while showing respect to the school norms.
Finally, we would like to thank our hard-working faculty members who have
created a safe learning environment for our students.
Great start, Ngians!

Upcoming Holidays

Al Mawlid Al Nabawi & Armed Forces Day:
Thursday, October 6th

Reminder

PD for Faculty: Professional Learning Community (PLC):
K - Gr.12 students are dismissed early on Thursday, October 13th
during the following times:

e KG1 & KG2 @ 1:00 PM
e Grades 1,2,3,4&5 @ 1:15 PM
e MS/HS @ 1:25 PM

Buses will be dismissed @ 1:30 PM.

Progress Report

Progress reports will be sent to the parents of students who receive an
overall score of a C- or below for the time period between Sunday,
September 18th and Thursday, October 20th. Progress reports are
shared as an integral channel of communication to update the parents
whose child is at risk of failing Trimester 1 Exams.

E-mails will be sent out on Thursday, October 27th, 2022. If you do not
receive an e-mail, then your child has not scored a C- or below.
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NG proudly recognized and celebrated Honor and High Honor students from Grades 2 - 11

for the academic year 2021 - 2022
We recognized our students for their hard work and perseverance!
You are NG's PRIDE and JOV!
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Parent Orientation High Honors & Honors Assembly 1st Day of School

Senior Class of 2022 - 2023

NG Support

If you have any concerns or queries, we as NG faculty, are always here to listen, support, and
help. Please scan the QR code for NG’s communication guide that was developed to ensure
effective channels of communication all year round.

You are kindly requested to fill out our 10-minute "Back to School"” survey, as it is a vital part
of our continuous school improvement process.

https:/leprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveysl#laction/199758/11764

Yours in Education,

Mrs. Nairy Simon

M. Ed, University of London
School Principal

Email: n.george@ng.edu.eg
Mobile: 01011225305
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